
Ladymount Catholic Primary School 
Portal Road 

Pens by 
Wirral 

CH61 5YD 

Telephone:      0151 648 4326 
Fax:       0151 648 9098 

 
Headteacher: 
Miss N Turner 

 

 
          12.10.23  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope that you all had a good week. As we approach the half term break there are a number of things that I 
need to bring to your attention. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTIs – 16th and 18th October 2023 

The booking system for the Parent Teacher Interviews is now open. I have attached an instruction sheet 
showing how to log onto the site and book appointments. All appointments will be online this time. When 
booking you must use the email that you have registered with school and use your child’s class name as given 
below: 
 
Class F2R/C (Ladybirds)  Class 3S/S 
Class 1W   Class 4M 
Class 2B    Class 5C/B 
Class 3P    Class 6 M/K (Mrs Kelly is only available on Wednesday 18th October) 
Please follow the link to book your appointment https://ladymount.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 
 

Walking Home 
It has become apparent that a number of children who are the walking home list are changing their arrangements 
and going home via the park / their friend’s house rather than going straight home. They have also been asking to 
phone home to say that they are not going to a club so that they can go to the park. If a child is due to go to a club 
they cannot phone home in the middle of the day to change their arrangements. Please stress to your child that if 
they are walking home they must go straight home. 

 

 

Thank you 
We have received a thank you from Wirral Foodbank for the 180kg of food that was donated at the Harvest Mass last 
week. Thank you for all of your generosity. 

 
 

School Photographs 
The deadline for returning orders for school photographs is Tuesday 17th October. We are unable to place any orders 
after this date. 

 

 

https://ladymount.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

PTA Disco 
PLEASE NOTE CHOIR IS CANCELLED ON 2ND NOVEMBER. 

 

 



 
 

 
  

Enrichment Activities w/b 9.10.23 

 
 Before School Lunch Time After School 

Monday Fencing – Year 3-6 Mini Vinnies Dance – Year 2 -4 
(Parents / carers invited 
to performance at 
4:15pm) 
 
Pilates – Parents / 
Friends 

Tuesday  Piano lessons 
Woodwind lessons 

Chess 
 

Wednesday Fencing Year 1-2 Piano lessons Mandarin – Year 2 -3 
 
Gymnastics – Year 4-6 

Thursday Cricket – Key Stage 2  
 

Woodwind lessons 
Choir – Year 3-6 

Friday Tag Rugby – Years 1-4 
 

Cross Country – Year 4-
6 

 

 

Dance Club 
Dance club for Years 1 – 4 will be starting on Monday 30th October for 6 weeks. The club costs £20 for the 6 sessions and can 
be booked via the School Gateway app. 

 

Lacrosse 

Today, children in KS2 had the opportunity to take part in a lacrosse taster session. As the children really enjoyed this 
session, we are now going to offer Lacrosse as a morning club next half term. This club will start on Thursday 2nd November 
until Thursday 7th December. Bookings can be made via the School Gateway app. 
 

 
 

Mandarin 

Mandarin club for children in years 2 – 6 will be starting on Wednesday 1st November for 6 weeks. The club costs £20 for the 
6 sessions and can be booked via the School Gateway app. 

中文 



 
 

 
 

  
  

Wake up Wednesday 

 
 

The theme of ‘Wake Up Wednesday’ this week is ‘Social 
Media and Mental Health’. 

Ten Ten Resources – October Newsletter 

 

 
Please follow the link below to read the Ten 
Ten Resources October newsletter. 
 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-

for-home/parent-newsletter/ 

Attendance – Every Day Counts 
It is a well-known fact that good attendance and punctuality at school give children the very best chance of success 
at school. Whilst we acknowledge that children are unwell and unable to attend school from time to time as a 
school we promote the belief that ‘Every Day Counts’ 
 

 
 
 
Attendance – Week Beginning 25.9.23 

Class % Attendance 

Ladybirds 91.3% 

Year 1 92.8% 

Year 2 98.9% 

Year 3 MP 91.7% 

Year 3 SS 96.2% 

Year 4 100% 

Year 5 99% 

Year 6 95.1% 

Whole School Attendance  99% 

Whole School Attendance (to date) 95.1% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/


 
 

 
 

Lunches Week Beginning 16th  October 
 

WEEK 1 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Meatballs 
Fresh pork or 

Quorn meatballs 
baked in the oven 
and served with a 

homemade 
tomato sauce 

and pasta.. 

All Day Breakfast 
Choose from a 

rasher of bacon 
or a Quorn 

sausage, served 
with scrambled 

eggs, baked 
beans, 

mushrooms, 
tomatoes and 
brown bread. 

Homemade Pizza 
Choose from 
cheese and 
tomato or 

pepperoni served 
with sweetcorn 

and potato 
wedges. 

. 

Chicken Fried 
Rice 

Boiled rice 
cooked with fresh 
chicken or Quorn 

pieces onions, 
garlic, peppers, 

and egg, 
seasoned with 
soy sauce and 
serve with a 
fruity curry 

sauce. 

Fish and Chips 
Choose from a 
battered cod 
fillet, breaded 
cod fillet fingers 
or simply a 
salmon fillet, all 
baked in the oven 
& served with 
chips 

 

Jacket potatoes or paninis are also available as a hot daily alternative 

Deli Bar (available every day) 
Design your own sandwich, first choose your bread – wraps, assorted batches or sliced bread. 
Then choose your own filling, a selection of the following will be available daily – ham, cheese, 
tuna, Chinese chicken, turkey, roast beef, and egg. Finally, finish with a choice of salad – carrot 
sticks, cucumber, cherry tomatoes, iceberg lettuce, sweetcorn, coleslaw, beetroot, and pepper. 

For dessert 

Dessert of the day 

And finally, a drink 

A selection of the following drinks will be available daily – milk, water or juice. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
N. J. Turner 
(Headteacher) 
 

October  

Monday 16th  Cross Country at Birkenhead Park 

Monday `16th and 
Wednesday 18th  

PTIs 

 

Toast 
If you would like your child to have toast next half term please book via the School Gateway app. The 
cost for the next half term is £8.25 (£1.25 for 7 weeks, the final 4 days are included at no extra cost). 
All bookings for toast must be made by 5:00pm on Thursday 19th October. Unfortunately, we cannot 
accept any orders fo toast after this date. 

 


